
Unions organise joint protest over pay in 
community services

 Ireland 

(March 2017) The IMPACT and SIPTU trade unions have organised a joint protest 
outside the parliament on 22 March calling for a restoration of pay and funding in 
community and voluntary services. The unions argue that workers in the sector 
have faced pay cuts, short-time working and unpaid overtime as they try to 
maintain services for vulnerable people. The unions want to ensure that the sector 
is not left behind as pay restoration gets underway in the rest of the public services.
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